There is a Caterpillar C13 Surveillance Panel Meeting scheduled for Tuesday October 25 from 8am - noon at Southwest Research Institute in San Antonio, Texas. The purpose of this meeting is to review the findings of the Test Lab Bias Group, the statistical analysis from the statiticians and make a recommendation to the HDEOCP on October 27th. that the C13 test is ready for exit ballot.  
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